

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin office@ryeprimary.co.uk 01797 222825

Wednesday, 29th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

I write to inform you that, our lovely Mrs Baker, has decided to pursue a change in career which will see her going to the secondary school workforce, to enable her to pursue her childhood dream of becoming a History teacher.

I would like to take this opportunity to publically thank Mrs Baker for her contribution to Rye Community Primary School over the years.

Marlin are very fortunate in that Mrs Borthwick will now become their class TA.

We have also appointed Mrs Emma Boxall to be the class TA for Minnows class.

We wish all these members of staff the very best in their new positions and know that you will give them your full support and best wishes in their new roles.

As always, please do contact me if you wish to discuss this matter further.

Kind regards

Miss K Martin

Headteacher

